
 

  

Volume 20, Issue 5 
West Valley Area Senior Lead Office 

May 2016 

Sergeant Frank Avila 

Sergeant Larry Martinez 

 

 

 



  

10A3 

SLO Denise Estrada 
37033@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7629 
Cell: 818-731-2580 
 

10A39 

SLO Esteban Olivares 
34728@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7635 
Cell: 818-731-2554 
 

10A17 

SLO David Ham 
25717@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7634 
Cell: 818-731-2551 
 

10A83 

SLO Isela Parra 
34488@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7631  
Cell: 818-731-2574 
 

10A21 

SLO Oscar Bocanegra 
36252@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7637 
Cell: 818-731-2572 
 

10A99 

SLO Daryl Scoggins 
35828@lapd.lacity.org 
Office: 818-374-7632 
Cell: 818-731-2573 
 



  

Senior Lead Officer 

Denise Estrada 

10SL3 

Office (818) 374-7629 

Cell  (818) 731-2580 

37033@lapd.lacity.org 

 

Reseda Neighborhood  

Council Meeting  

7 P.M. 

1st Mon of the month  

18118 Sherman Way, 

Reseda 

 

Reseda Neighborhood  

Watch Meeting  

7 P.M. 

2nd Thurs of the month  

West Valley Community 

Police Station 

19020 Vanowen Street 

 

West Valley Community 

Police Advisory Board  

6:30 P.M. 

2nd Wed of the month  

West Valley Community 

Police Station 

19020 Vanowen Street 

 

This past month, I attended a Mental Health Intervention Training 

Course. The purpose of the course was to teach officers about the 

various aspects of mental illness. Some of the topics included the 

symptoms of psychological disorders, treatment options fo r the 

mentally ill, and resources available to them. I found this training not 

only educational, but also very enlightening.  

I was surprised to learn that 1 in 4 people suffer from a diagnosable 

mental disorder. Statistically speaking, we all likely know s omeone 

that is mental ill, and we are even more likely not to know how to 

help them. A big misconception about mental illness is that the police 

can just take someone to the hospital and force them into treatment. 

When officers respond to these types of calls, one of our objectives is 

to determine if the individual meets the criteria to be taken for a 

mental evaluation. The criteria requires officers to determine if the 

individual suffering from mental illness is a threat to himself, others, 

or is gravely d isabled. The next step is to notify our Mental 

Evaluation Unit (MEU). Officers from MEU, if available, will respond 

with a psychologist who will then interview the subject and 

ultimately find the appropriate resource(s) to help the subject through 

their cr isis. It is important to note that the LAPD truly strives to help 

those in need. We understand that family members are strongly 

affected by the complexity of these illnesses and many times will 

resort to the LAPD for help in desperation.  

Here are a few resources available to assist those of you dealing with 

someone with a mental disorder:  

¶ The National Institute of Mental Health  - you may learn more 

about this organization from their website: nimh.nih.gov  

¶ The Los Angeles County Mental services, which can be 

reached at 1-800-854-7771, or via Internet at dmh.lacounty.gov 

¶ Exodus Recovery Inc., a clinic that offers inpatient and 

outpatient treatment and works on conjunction with the Los 

Angeles County Department of Mental Health  (LADMH)  can 

be found at exodusrecoveryinc.com 

I hope that this information helps some of you. If you need further 

information or would like to kn ow more details about this very 

important topic, please don't hesitate to contact me. 



  

Senior Lead Officer 

Oscar Bocanegra 

10SL21 

Office  (818) 374-7637 

Cell  (818) 731-2572 

36252@lapd.lacity.org 

 

Reseda Neighborhood  

Council Meeting  

7 P.M. 

1st Mon of the month  

18118 Sherman Way, 

Reseda 

 

Reseda Neighborhood  

Watch Meeting  

7 P.M. 

2nd Thurs of the month  

West Valley Community 

Police Station 

19020 Vanowen Street 

 

West Valley Community 

Police Advisory Board  

6:30 P.M. 

2nd Wed of the month  

West Valley Community 

Police Station 

19020 Vanowen Street 

 

Hello South Reseda!  For the month of April we experienced 6 

burglaries compared to the 13 from last month , and 19 Burglary Theft 

from Motor Vehicles compared to 20 last month.  There were three 

more victims of Grand Theft Auto for this month, but there was about 

a 4% decrease in crime in general.  There has been an uptick of 

catalytic converters being stolen, especially from Toyota Prius models .  

Here are some tips to help reduce your chances of being a victim: 

¶ Always park in a well -lit, high traffic area  

¶ ,ÈÕàɯÔÜÍÍÓÌÙɯÚÏÖ×ÚɯÊÈÕɯÚÌÊÜÙÌɯàÖÜÙɯÊÖÕÝÌÙÛÌÙɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯÝÌÏÐÊÓÌɀs 

frame by welding in some pieces of hardened steel 

¶ There are several catalytic converter theft deterrent systems 

available through your local auto parts store or online  

¶ $ÕÎÙÈÝÌɯàÖÜÙɯÝÌÏÐÊÓÌɀÚɯÓÐÊÌÕÚÌɯÕÜÔÉÌÙɯÖÙɯ5ÌÏÐÊÓÌɯ

Identification Number (VIN) on to your  catalytic converter to 

make it traceable (factory parts are marked only with the 

general part number) 

¶ Always watch for suspicious -looking people near parked 

vehicles. Any parked vehicle could be a potential target, but 

be especially mindful in areas where vehicles are left 

unattended for longer periods of time. Bus stations, train 

ÚÛÈÛÐÖÕÚȮɯÈÕËɯɁ/ÈÙÒɯÈÕËɯ1ÐËÌɂɯÓÖÛÚɯÈÙÌɯÊÖÔÔÖÕÓàɯÛÈÙÎÌÛÌËɯ

areas. 

¶ Report a crime by contacting your local law enforcement at    

1-877-ASK-LAPD or 911.  If you wish to remain Anonym ous, 

ÊÈÓÓɯɁ+ ɯ"ÙÐÔÌɯ2ÛÖ××ÌÙÚɂɯÉàɯËÐÈÓÐÕÎɯ1-800-222-TIPS(8477), or 

using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org/  

    

 

Remember to be safe and always be aware of your surroundings.  

Have a wonderful month of May!  

 



  

Senior Lead Officer 

David Ham  

10SL17 

Office  (818) 374-7634 

Cell  (818) 731-2551 

25717@lapd.lacity.org 

 

Lake Balboa  

Neighborhood  

Council Meeting  

7 P.M. 

1st Wed of the month  

Gault Street School  

17000 Gault St. 

 

West Valley Community 

Police Advisory Board  

6:30 P.M. 

2nd Wed of the month  

West Valley Community 

Police Station 

19020 Vanowen Street 

 

We are still dealing with a car burglary crime spike in your 

community. I know we have talked about prevention in the 

past. I ask that you share these prevention tips with your 

neighbors. 

 

1.  Lock your car. 

2.  Leave nothing in plain sight.  

3.  Set your alarm . 

4.  Park in your drive way or garage . 

 

Please don't leave personal property in plain view such as cell 

phones, car keys, iPod or iPad accessories, personal bags or 

clothing. If you remember to lock your car  and hide your items , 

and there is a good chance you will keep them. If you are a 

victim of a property related crime, I ask that you please share 

with your neighbors . If people are aware of crimes occurring in 

the area, they can take precautionary steps to avoid becoming a 

victim.  

 

On a similar note, catalytic converter theft is on the rise. Please 

refer to South Reseda's newsletter for information about 

catalytic converter theft.  

 


